
About Graduation Ceremony 

 

March 18, 2011 

Graduate School of Information Science and Technology 

 

To the Students Graduating in March, 2011: 

 

Due to the Tohoku Region and Pacific Offshore Earthquake, the University 

Graduation Ceremony will be held on March 24 (Thursday) with very limited 

attendance, one representative student from each school.  Unfortunately, other 

students and parents of students cannot attend the ceremony 

 

As for the Department Graduate Ceremony in the departments of the Graduate School 

of Information Science and Technology, refer to the following table.  As there are still 

strong aftershocks and transportation is irregular due to blackout, it is recommended to 

refrain from coming to the campus by taking a risk. 

 

Computer Science Date and Time: March 24 (Thursday), 11:00-11:45 

Place: Room 214, Faculty of Science Building #7 
・Only students who may come to the campus safely without any troubles 

can attend the ceremony. 

・Students who cannot attend the ceremony can receive the diploma, etc. 

at the department office until March 31 (Thursday).  

・Students who cannot come to the office within the specified period are 

advised to consult the office. 

Mathematical 

Informatics 

Department Graduate Ceremony is not held. 

 

・Students can receive the diploma on and after March 24 (Thursday) at 

each department office (the period depends on each department). 

・Students who cannot come to the office within the specified period are 

advised to consult the office. 

Information Physics 

and Computing 

Information and 

Communication 

Engineering 

Mechano-Informatics 

 

Creative Informatics 

 

   


